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ERRATUM/REVISION:  This erratum corrects Corps Public Notice dated May 4, 2022.   
 
The corrected information is as follows:  The total acres of proposed oyster cultivation has been corrected 
to 22 acres.  
 
The proposed project is to retain and continue a commercial shellfish mariculture operation cultivating a 
total 22 acres of Pacific oyster (Crassostrea gigas) using multiple cultivation methods. The cultivation 
methods would consist of 7 acres of on-bottom clutch bag cultivation, 1 acre of suspended flip-bag 
culture, 3 acres of floating oyster culture, and 11 acres of on-bottom cultivation as shown on the drawings 
dated November 12, 2020. All harvest would occur by hand and the site would be accessed via boat and 
uplands. 
 
All other information shown on Public Notice NWS-2020-00549-AQ remains unchanged. 
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